From: Jessica Vasquez [mailto:jessica@aldermancarlosrosa.org] 
Sent: Friday, February 02, 2018 9:14 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Re: 35th Ward Alderman Rosa Travel Information

Hello Steve, 

Alderman Rosa traveled to the National Organization of Legal Services UAW Local 2320, Celebrating Our Past, Fight for Our Future annual convening in Las Vegas, Nevada on January 23rd and returned January 24th. His flight, as well as his lodging, were paid by the National Organization of Legal Service Workers. He spoke at a plenary on the 24th at 10 AM PST; he was not be paid to speak. His flight information is listed below.

 RAMIREZROSA/CARLOS

 23 JAN 18 - TUESDAY
  UNITED        519 UNITED ECON
  LV: CHICAGO/OHARE     1228P     NONSTOP       MILES- 1509   CONFIRMED
  AR: LAS VEGAS          231P
  FOOD TO PURCHASE                SEAT-22A
  FARE IS $145.20
  AIRLINE LOCATOR: UA -OB95B3

 24 JAN 18 - WEDNESDAY
  AMERICAN     1227 ECONOMY
  LV: LAS VEGAS          315P     NONSTOP       MILES- 1509   CONFIRMED
  AR: CHICAGO/OHARE      851P
  FOOD TO PURCHASE
  FARE IS $157.20
  AIRLINE LOCATOR: AA -OFYIEF

Alderman Rosa stayed at the Luxor Hotel located at 3900 S Las Vegas Blvd, Las Vegas, NV 89119. He stayed for one night (the night of the 23rd). NOLSW paid for his lodging. Ald. Rosa did not receive any complimentary meals from NOLSW or the hotel. 

Please let me know if you need more information. 

Thank you.

--
Jessica Vásquez | Chief of Staff
Alderman Carlos Ramirez-Rosa | 35th Ward
